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Market update - due to Assets not wanting to proceed with 

tender without some guarentees from council that parking 

would not be an issue, and council saying it is highly unlikely 

that they would approve a development application due to 

lack of parking, the market proposal has become untenable. 

The school is no longer pursuing the markets as a fundraising 

activity as the time and effort in acheiving headway is 

beyond the scope of our real purpose. 

For the ordinary meeting of the 
Parents and Citizens 
Association, Annandale North 
Public School.  
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 Lets talk robotics and coding: We have taken off with these 

technologies. We now have a full continuum of learning in 

computing. From Beebots in stage 1, coding in stage 2 and 

bringing it together in lego robotics in stage 3, we now have 

a comprehensive approach to teaching computing. 

Teachers are embracing it, getting trained up, and seeking 

opportunities to engage with the technology. 

Reports: Staff met to discuss reports and consistency today - 

let me share some of the resources and historical data with 

you. Assessment Resource Centre, BOSTES work samples, the 

grades A-E, review of last years data, ANPS reporting 

guidelines. 

The enrolment placement panel have met to review the 

enrolment policy for 2016-2017. The draft is near completion 

and we are meeting again next week to ratify the 

document. The website will be updated accordingly, and 

enrolment advertising will kick off on our sign in Term 3. Key 

changes are the removal of scary paragraphs saying siblings 

won't be enroled, inclusion of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


